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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 000498 
Date 10 October 2016 
 

HR Information 

 
Request: 
 
Please provide me with the following information: 
 

 Current HR provider 
 

 Current payroll provider 
 

 HR solution contract end date 
 

 Payroll solution contract end date 
 

 Cost of HR solution 
 

 Cost of payroll solution 
 
In answer to your above questions, we can inform you that the City of 
Wolverhampton Council do not have a contract for an external HR or payroll 
provider. 
 
HR and payroll services are delivered by our internal resources and teams. 
 


